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SUBJECT: Please  VOTE NO on Senate bill 1000 

 

MESSAGE: Dear Lawmakers: 

 

I understand that the Bay Area Hospital in Coos Bay needs financial help.  But 

SB1000 will only end up subsidizing an unpopular sale/lease plan. The measure is 

actively anticipating the sale of the Hospital's contents to Quorum Health, and would 

simply end up being a windfall for Quorum, who should shoulder those costs. 

 

Please consider UFCW's alternative plan that would use local and state resources to 

keep the hospital in public hands. That plan allows voters to have a say in our own 

locally-owned healthcare system. 

 

Thank you, 

 

---------------------- 

From: Judith 

Multnomah 


